
Iota Pi Minutes 
The weekly meeting of the Iota Pi Chapter of Kappa Kappa Psi, National Honorary Band 

Fraternity, was held at California Polytechnic State University, San Luis Obispo, on Sunday, 

March 4th, 2018. The meeting convened at 1:01pm. The purposes and creed were recited.  

 

SUMMARY:  

• Spring Quarter Logistics 

• Alumni Weekend! 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Saturday (3/10): Big East Band BBQ-Meadow Park, 11am-3pm 

Sunday (3/11):  AE Instrument Swap-45-216, 12:30pm-1:30pm 

   Alumni Ceremony 

SIGN UP SHEETS: 

• Moving furniture Wednesday or Thursday for Festival Mosaic. 

 

Officer’s Reports: 

President: Paul Alvestad 

• Fill out event report sheets! 

Vice President: Teresa Marcial 

• Lesson 7 was covered today in education. Next week is the last lesson of education.  

• Band social, music, and history projects to be completed. 

• Floor yielded to Jay Ingram. Brotherhood event went well, Joey Gordillo and Nora 

Joseph had the highest score. 

• Keep your interviews up! You can always do more than 20… 

Recording Secretary: Kellen Fujishin 

• Kellen moved to approve the minutes from February 19th and February 25th. 

Seconded. Motion passes.  

• Attendance guidelines were sent to AEs. 

Treasurer: Luke Dufva   

• Update budgets, turn in PRFs. 

Correspondence Secretary: Valerie Bada 

• WDC is in five weeks in Fresno!  

• Valerie gave a rundown of what happens at WDC and the various committees that 

present changes to KKPsi. 

Historian: Michaelynn Welther (absent) 

• No report (absent) 

 

 

 



Alumni Secretary: Teresa Marcial 

• Alumni Taylor Pantiga, Erin Castello, and Katelyn Dietz were welcomed back to 

Iota Pi. 

• Alumni sightings! 

• Profitshare at California Pizza Kitchen today! 

 

Committee Reports: 

Band Social: Michael Langberg 

• Friday and Saturday nights both had amazing receptions.  

• Big East will be taking place Saturday at 11am. 

Brotherhood: Gregory Bridges (Valerie Bada acting) 

• Spring retreat locations will be finalized within the next few days.  

• Please fill out the Brother of the Quarter Google form for next meeting! 

• A revamp of HIRLy is in the works. 

• Broasts will be taking place next week. 

Fundraising: Kieran Althaus  

• St. Patricks Day cookie decorating is waiting for the green light from ASI. 

• Pie in the face will take place at Big East. 

Music: Paige Rooney 

• MusicCon 2018 is two weeks from today. Let Paige know if you are interested.  

• School performances are done for the quarter. Thank you to all who were 

involved. 

• If you want to do school visits, Paige will send a signup sheet around next 

meeting. 

• Music Committee will be making a collective playlist for WDC. 

• BLC is in two months, contact Paige if you want to present a workshop. 

• Floor yielded to Madison Chapman. Music buddies, share your high school show, 

DCI materials, or other marching band related music. 

Promotions & Public Relations (PAPR): Sean Gonzales 

• No report. 

Service: Sarah Wattenberg 

• Festival Mosaic asked for help moving furniture, and it seems to be a one-time 

occasion. 

• Thanks to everyone who helped set up and tear down jazz equipment. 

Parliamentarian: Mark Williams 

• No fun facts ☹ 

• Purpose of a second was reviewed. 

Web Manager: Sean Gonzales (Keegan McLean acting) 

• No report. 

 

 



New Business/Announcements: 

• Fill out the Brotherhood Climate Survey! 

• Brotherhood recognitions! 

• Musicianship recognitions! 

• Next Sunday, the AE Music Committee project will be held in 45-216. Make sure to take 

daylight savings time into account! 

• Erin Castello gave a thank you note to the brothers who volunteered at her wedding. 

 

Adjournment: 

Sarah Wattenberg made the motion to adjourn. Seconded. The meeting adjourned at 1:37pm.  

 


